CHRISTMAS

AT THE FORT

Historic Fort Steuben 120 S. 3™ Street Steubenville OH 43952
740.283.1787

Dear Community Supporter,

This year, Historic Fort Steuben and WTOV9 are teaming up to expand the annual
Christmas at the Fort and are offering opportunities for our sponsors to both participate in
and benefit from the event.

We know that the holiday events in Steubenville draw thousands of people to the city — over
40,000 attended last year. We want to ensure that local residents and out-of-town visitors
return and find reasons to stay longer, enjoy the community, and come away with a positive
and hopeful appreciation for Steubenville.

In order to do that, WTOV has put together sponsor packages for the various activities that
would include extensive media coverage. We invite you to be part of this wonderful family-
friendly event and take advantage of the marketing opportunities offered by WTOV.

Please call to arrange an in-person meeting and unique marketing package.

We accept donations as well. Christmas at the Fort is not only a community event but also
a fundraiser for the non-profit Old Fort Steuben Project. All donations are tax deductible
and go to maintain the historic site and park.

Call for more information: 740-283-1787.



